
Rider Alert
Routes 3 + 53

Effective Tuesday October 9th, 2018: In order to accomodate construction around the West 
Dublin/Pleasanton BART parking garage, the bus stop for the West Dublin/Pleasanton 
BART station, located on Stoneridge Mall Rd., will be moving south, down the street, 
towards Stoneridge Corporate Plaza (see maps below). This will be in effect until March of 
2019. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. Please follow necessary wayfinding signage around 
construction areas and check for BART related updates at www.wdpbartupdates.com. If 
you have any additional questions or concerns, please refer to our webiste, 
www.wheelsbus.com or contact us directly at info@lavta.org.

follow @wheelsbus for live updates
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Bus Stop Moving Temporarily on Stoneridge Mall Rd
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